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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2015 4:26 PM
To: 'Nancy Humphrey'
Subject: City of Emeryville Fire Station #2 (RO61); 6303 Hollis Street; Extension Approval

Nancy, 
I am following up on our telephone conversation from earlier this afternoon in which we discussed a revised 
submittal date for the Data Gap Work Plan and Focused SCM, initially requested to be submitted within 45 
days of our September 26, 2014 meeting (November 10, 2014).  Per our discussion, I have extended the 
submittal date to March 20, 2015.  I will update Geotracker shortly.  I look forward to reviewing the document. 
 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


